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Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 11 Meningitis ACWY Immunisation

Today your son will be given a consent form for the above to bring home.

The NHS will administer the boosters here in school on Tuesday 19 April. The timetable is shown
below:

08.45-09.15 Surnames A-B
09.15-09.45 Surnames C-F
09.45-10.15 Surnames G-J
10.40-11.10 Surnames K-M
11.10-11.40 Surnames N-S
11.40-12.10 Surnames T-W

Please ask your son to make his way to the Aerobics studio (rear entrance) promptly at the
appropriate time. Tutors and teachers will have been warned in advance of the disruption to
lessons.

Please complete the consent form and return it to me, via your son’s tutor, by Monday 11 April.
If you are withholding consent please return the form, unsigned, with a brief explanatory note.
There is no recall system in place so if your son misses the booster through absence you can

arrange it by contacting your GP.

The school nurse can answer any medical questions you may have and can be contacted on
01722 425154.

Please feel free to contact me at pr@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you have any queries regarding the
process.

Yours sincerely

Mrs P Radford
Pastoral Support Officer
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